Dear students, the end of the semester 2019/2020 is approaching, we need to conclude teaching the subject 
Sports Medicine and Functional Diagnostics (B80079)
by a test. Many of you have already passed the test and have a credit. Those of you who have not yet written the test, please contact me as soon as possible.
Study materials, presentations converted to PDF format, I have already sent you before. If they have not reached you for unknown reasons, I can send them again at any time. 
Students who have not yet passed the test are already few of you, but I still appeal to you to contact me on time. We will arrange the date and time by 
e-mail: 
zvili@lf1.cuni.cz or zvili@seznam.cz

In Prague, 6 May 2020 	Prof. Assoc. Zdeněk Vilikus, M.D, PhD.
	 course guarantor
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